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Mr. W. T. Crow
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety $
Office of Material Safety and Safeguards [
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

| Attention: Mr. Douglas Weiss, License Fee Management Branch

Dear Mr . Crow:

Subject: " Application of Renewal of Special Nuclear Material
License SNM 1405", IRT 4171-002.

Reference: Docket 70-1359; SNM 1405

Enclosed are six (6) copies of a revised page 5 of the subject license
application. This revision clarifies the possession limits by incor-
porating symbols and statements showing "less than" as opposed to
" equal to" specified limits. Please affix these pages over the
existing page 5s.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Y.
K. L. Crosbie, P. E.

Radiation Safety Officer
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